The Folklore Society

OF GREATER WASHINGTON
P. O. Box 19303 e 20th Street Station  Washington D. C. 20036

Dear

The Folklore Society of Greater Washington is interested in
establishing reciprocal memberships with other folk organizations.
Your members might be interested in some of the inherent benefits
of such a relationship. With appropriate identification, they
could attend our monthly concerts free of charge, and would qualify
for our members' reduced rate for Special FEvents concerts. We
would be interested in learning what similar benefits your organiza=i

tion could offer our members. We look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely yours,

Caroline B. Hoover
Secretary



